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SDNY Announces Redesigned Website

The United States District Court for the Southern District of New York announces the redesign
of its public information website.

The court’s Internet website is the primary source of information for attorneys, jurors and the
general public.

The website may be found at https://www.nysd.uscourts.gov/.
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